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The Purdue University Online Writing Lab serves writers from around the world and the Conclusions wrap up what you
have been discussing in your paper.

If you challenge assumptions, then you must explain why they do not hold up. Thesis Checklist Your thesis is
more than a general statement about your main idea. But first a warning: When writing a strong essay
conclusion, be sure to avoid these teeny-tiny pitfalls able to sink your paper despite it was legenâ€¦ wait for
itâ€¦dary! Don't try to bring in new points or end with a whiz bang! Body Paragraphs: Moving from General to
Specific Information Your paper should be organized in a manner that moves from general to specific
information. A thesis is not an announcement of the subject: My subject is the incompetence of the Supreme
Court vs. The Supreme Court made a mistake when it ruled in favor of George W. Detective stories appeal to
the basic human desire for thrills concise. However, if your paper is more complex and requires a thesis
statement, your thesis may require a combination of sentences. They provide a cleaner environment for your
home, are not afraid to show their feelings, and can be trained to do a variety of tricks and jobs. Review your
supporting ideas. Your essay needs a conclusion to drive main points and give understanding why it matters. It
is important to consider other positions because in most cases, your primary audience will be fence-sitters.
Please note that according to the MLA Handbook for Writers of Research Papers, Sixth Edition, "A thesis
statement is a single sentence that formulates both your topic and your point of view" Gibaldi  A thesis is not a
statement of absolute fact: Jane Austen is the author of Pride and Prejudice. For that, summarize all arguments
by paraphrasing how you proved the thesis. Why am I reading it? Every second that goes by, you are missing
out on happiness. Or, visit the web page of John A. This acts as a hand off from one idea to the next. After
moving from general to specific information in the introduction and body paragraphs, your conclusion should
begin pulling back into more general information that restates the main points of your argument. However, we
should also ensure that sports are challenging, exciting, and, above all, fun. We should continue to try to
prevent accidents and injuries. If we want to build a world with less violence we must begin at home, and we
must teach our children to be responsible. Writing a strong finishing paragraph might be challenging, but a
clear structure, together with several strategies to operate, provide room to work. Your refutation â€” The
specifics of your counterargument will depend upon the nature of your disagreement. Tell them body.
However it should be the last choice for parents. You have body paragraphs for that. My forty-year-old feet
ached, and I felt a bit sad to think that in a couple of days I would be leaving California, my vacation over, to
go back to my desk. Remember that once you accomplish these tasks, unless otherwise directed by your
instructor, you are finished. How to write a strong essay conclusion? People who are on your side of the
argument will not need a lot of information to align with your position. Your position might assert, for
example, that a writer has not proved his assertion because he has provided evidence that is outdated, or that
the argument is filled with fallacies. Lastly, the author explains how and why the information she has just
provided connects to and supports her thesis a brief wrap up or warrant. Consider a standard structure for
essay conclusions: Sentence 1: restate the thesis by making the same point with other words paraphrase. The
warrant is important to your argument because it connects your reasoning and support to your thesis, and it
shows that the information in the paragraph is related to your thesis and helps defend it. From the left, I could
hear the jungle sounds of Adventureland. Keep in mind that this resource contains guidelines and not strict
rules about organization. How to Write a Strong Conclusion for Your Essay July 7, How to conclude an essay:
Restate the thesis by making the same point with other words paraphrase. And now: What about strategies to
use for writing them? The point? Every time you begin a new subject, think of an inverted pyramid - the
broadest range of information sits at the top, and as the paragraph or paper progresses, the author becomes
more and more focused on the argument ending with specific, detailed evidence supporting a claim. It needs to
establish a clear position you will support with balanced proofs logos, pathos, ethos. Why do you need essay
conclusions?


